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19 April 2024 
 
 
Issued via email: Robert Scott  

robert@scottwilkinson.co.nz 
 
Dear Robert, 
 
RE: Clause 23 further information request – Proposed Private Plan Change Request 
 
We refer to your private plan change request under clause 21 of Schedule 1 of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA) in relation to the rezoning of the land and introduction of a precinct 
at 70A and 70B Lisle Farm Drive, Pukekohe.   
 
Pursuant to clause 23 of Schedule 1 of the RMA, the Council requires further information to 
continue processing the private plan change request.  
 
The table in Attachment 1 of this letter sets out the specific further information requested by each 
Council specialist and the reasons for its request.   
 
Should you wish to discuss these matters or seek a meeting to clarify points in this letter please do 
not hesitate to contact myself on 021 0264 2308 or via email: 
jimmy.zhang@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jimmy Zhang  
Reporting Planner, Plans and Places  
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